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          Wir leben Nachhaltigkeit!



	BBS I Uelzen, Scharnhorststr. 10, 29525 Uelzen


To all members of the 
DUNE-BB-EU 
Vocational Training Network
       
Es schreibt Ihnen:

Stefan Nowatschin, OStD
Telefon dienstlich: 0581 955-710
Fax: 0581 955-700
E-Mail: schulleiter@bbs1uelzen.de
Ihre Nachricht vom: 

Ihr Zeichen:  

Datum: 21.08.2019
Information and important dates

Dear Sirs and Madams,

during the summer holidays I got some good news. Our Erasmus Plus KA 2- application was approved. We will receive EU funding of EUR 205,000 in order to work together with you and other supporters over the next two years (2019-2021) establishing an EU vocational training network entitled: "Digitally supported and sustainability-oriented centers of excellence in Vocational Education and Training in Europe (DUNE-BB-EU) ".
Please note the following dates: On Friday, November 01, 2019, at 15.00 o’ clock the solemn founding event takes place in the auditorium of the school building Scharnhorststr. 10, 29525 Uelzen, with guests from politics, society and economy from Lower Saxony, Berlin (representatives of various federal ministries and social partner organizations, ...), Bonn (UNESCO UNEVOC, ...) and Brussels (representatives of Directorates-General of the European Commission, trade unions and employers' organizations, ...). The event program and further information will be published in about two weeks on our homepage.
The members and partners of the EU VET network will meet on Saturday, 02.11.2019 and Sunday, 03.11.2019 (until about 12.00 o'clock) for exchanging and discussing information and talking about further cooperation. 
Attached  to this emaiI I send you an event overview map of the EU VET network. At each location we will meet for three days. The other appointment options are shown there, but still need to be specified. Last week, I set the date for the final event in 2021 together with the head of the study seminar for vocational teachers  in Hanover, Mr. OStD Joest, so that you can already note this date. From 03.09.2019 until 05.09.2021 the final conference and presentation of our results will take place in Hanover.
Our network goal:

The Agenda 2030 and the 17 Sustainable Development Goals of the United Nations (SDG), the

UNESCO World Action Program (WAP), EU Education Area 2025, the National Action Plan (NAP) and Education for Sustainable Development (ESD) have a great influence on shaping of 

excellent places of learning for vocational education in Europe!

In the future, a globally competitive European economy will essentially be characterized by excellent, highly qualified and sustainability-oriented training institutions, including vocational schools. Europe's dual vocational training must be more digital and sustainable and of a very high (excellent) quality so that EU skilled workers with high employment opportunities (minimized risk of unemployment) as service providers can lead a self-determined and secure life. This individual security of life and the consequent relief of social welfare systems contribute significantly to the social stability of Europe.

The vocational training network of VET practitioners enables systematic dialogue on organizational structures, sustainability-oriented learning location management, ESD project management, building equipment and material resources, teacher training, digital support systems (in nursing and EGovernance) and necessary administrative improvements through the establishment of state and federal institutes of Vocational Education and their networking throughout Europe.

The jointly developed reference framework for the design of digitally supported and sustainability oriented centers of excellence in VET will promote the further development of national VET systems and the further harmonization of European VET.
Kind regards
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Schulstandorte:
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Telefax: 0581 955-700

Wilhelm-Seedorf-Straße 5, 29525 Uelzen
Tel.: 0581 955-0
Telefax: 0581 955-100


[image: image2.wmf]